
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 15 October 2010 
 
 
Subject:      “Change to keep succeeding” The transformation of the Council’s 

operating framework 
 
 

 
1. Background 
 
The First Bold step informal consultation finished on 1 October, and a report was 
produced for Cabinet on 11 October 2010 on the proposals, entitled “Change to keep 
succeeding” The transformation of the Council’s operating framework. 
 
The report has been considered at Scrutiny Board, and is being brought before the 
Cabinet Scrutiny Committee to give Members’ the opportunity to discuss the proposals, 
make comments to the Group Managing Director on the transformation of the Council’s 
operating framework and ask any questions they might have at an early stage.  
 
At the time of writing, the supplementary and more detailed report accompanying the 
Cabinet report had not been published. The supplementary report will be circulated to 
Members as soon as it is available. 
 
2.  Recommendation 
  
 Members may: 

 
(a) make no comments  
 
(b) express comments to the Managing Director or Leader  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:   Adam Webb  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


